
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Request 

I would like to request information regarding the proposed Bridgewater Development Local Plan 
and who was involved in the discussion with the Lancashire Mining Museum.  Certain beneficial 
elements have been agreed with the museum, should the above plan come to fruition. 

Particularly relevant is which of the museum officers were a party to this and which council 
officers/cabinet members were involved. 

 
Response 
 
Beyond notifying the Lancashire Mining Museum of the current consultation on the Initial Draft 
Wigan Borough Local Plan, officers at Wigan Council have not been involved in discussions with 
the Lancashire Mining Museum in relation to the proposed Local Plan site allocation at 
Bridgewater West, Astley. 

 


